
MONDAY, February 9th   

  6:15 pm – Youth Bell Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm – Bible Study, conference room, Chancery 

 

TUESDAY, February 10th  

  7:00 pm –YMS of R monthly meeting 

 

THURSDAY, February 12th     

  6:30 pm – Cathedral Chorale rehearsal 

 

SATURDAY, February 14th     

  9:10 am - Confirmation Class  

10:30 am - First Holy Communion Class  

 

NEXT SUNDAY, February 15th,  Quinquagesima Sunday – 3rd  Sunday in Pre-Lent  

Holy Mass: 7:30 am Traditional - 9:00 am Contemporary - 11 am Our Savior Chapel-Tripp Park 
 

The holy season of Lent begins with four Masses on Ash Wednesday, February 18th. 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

REMINDER – Please send all bulletin announcements, to: *bulletin@saintstanislauspncc.org.*  

by 12:00 noon on Thursday.   If you are not computer-savvy, please contact the rectory for 

announcements.  

 

CORRECTION TO THE LATEST MAILING – A typo in the letter sent to all parishioners has 

caused an inaccurate calculation.   In the fifth paragraph of Part 1, the correct and intended 

calculation should read as follows, “……..500 x $245 = $122,500…..”  Please disregard the 

calculation given there which cites an incorrect dues amount and total. 

 

THANK YOU – We extend our heartfelt thanks to St. Stanislaus PTO for sponsoring this month’s 

One Hot Meal.  Your help is very much appreciated! 

 

IT’S GAME ON!! – Please join us and the PNCC 

National United Youth Association in this year’s 

“SOUPER BOWL OF CARING” challenge. 
 

What is Souper Bowl of Caring?  According to 

souperbowl.org, “Souper Bowl of Caring is a national 

movement of young people working to fight hunger and 

poverty in their own communities around the time of the 

Super Bowl football game. In the weeks leading up to or 

on Super Bowl Sunday, young people take up a 

collection, asking for one dollar or one item of food for 

people in need. They give 100% of their donation directly to the local hunger-relief charity of their 

choice.” 
 

Now through February 8, 2015, we ask that you do what you can to help St. Stanislaus’ United 

Youth Association meet this challenge by bringing in a canned food item or monetary donation and 

placing it in our “SOUP POTS” in the church hall!  As the Souper Bowl of Caring website states: 

“All donations, whether large or small, are important. One of the joys of participating in Souper 

Bowl of Caring is being part of the cumulative effort of thousands of organizations across the 

country working together to fight hunger and poverty. Our efforts added together are making a 

huge impact!” 
 

Remember, donation deadline is today.  If you have any questions, please contact Madeline 

Hughes, NUYA Rep, at 570-842-8451. 
 

We thank you in advance for anything you can do to help our national service project be a success.  

-The Members of St. Stanislaus United Youth Association- 

 

BASKETBALL – practice and games are cancelled for Thursday, February 12th and Friday, 

February 13th due to setup for the Valentine’s Dance.  The regular schedule will resume next week. 

 

REPORTS – Reminder that all reports for the annual meeting are due in the parish office today.  

You may also email them to parishchair@saintstanislauspncc.org.  The Annual Meeting will take 

place on Sunday, March 1st in the Youth Center following 9:00 am mass. 

 

HOAGIE SALE – The UYA is taking orders for their delicious hoagies.  Turkey or Italian $4.  All 

toppings conveniently on the side.  Orders and money due to any UYA member by Sunday Feb. 15 

or call the Notari's at 570-756-3875.  Hoagies will be available for pick up FRESH between 8 and 

9 pm Thursday evening Feb. 19th and between 9 and 10 am Saturday morning Feb. 21st in the Youth 

Center.   Thank you for your continued support of the parish youth! 

 

ANNUAL VALENTINE’S DANCE – Once again the YMS of R will be sponsoring the annual 

Valentine’s Dance on Saturday, February 14th, 2015 in the Youth Center.  The cost will be 

$32.50/person ($65.00/couple) B.Y.O.B. (beer and soda provided).  There will be a buffet dinner 

starting at 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. with music/dancing provided by the Jeffrey James Band from 8:00 until 

12:00 a.m.  Please contact Jake Stankowski @ 570-341-0986 for tickets and information.  Hope to 

see you there for a great night out! 

 

LENTEN FISH FRY – (Take-outs ONLY), Friday, February 20, 2015; from 2 to 7 PM at Holy 

Mother of Sorrows, 212 Wyoming Avenue, Dupont, PA.  Dinner includes: 2 pieces of fish, fries, 

vegetable, coleslaw and roll; Donation: $8.00 

 

300 CLUB TICKETS – Now available for $20.00 - Drawing will begin February 8th, 2015 – April 

12th, 2015 (10 weeks).   Everyone is eligible for all weekly drawings.  Please consider selling 

Lectors: 
 

2/8 – 7:30 – K. Michalina 

9:00 – Cathedral UYA members 

11:00 – C. Ross 

2/15 – 7:30 – K. Michalina 
9:00 – J. Snyder & M. Hughes 

11:00 – L. McConlogue 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Feb 16 – Prime Bishop Hodur’s 
Anniversary Requiem Mass 
Feb 18 – Ash Wednesday 
Feb 20 – Lenten Fish Fry, Dupont (see 
notice 
Feb 25 – Wednesday Evenings: Stations 
of the Cross, main Cathedral 
Feb 27 – Friday Afternoons: Stations of 
the Cross, lower chapel 

Mar 1 – Annual Meeting after 9:00 Mass 
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tickets, proceeds will help defer an increase in membership dues. This fundraiser will benefit all of 

us for the good of our parish.   Stop by the office after mass or call Debbie Godek 570-689-4069.  

 

MEMBERSHIP – Please be aware that for 2014 we had 679 members on the books:  50.8% (345) 

paid 100% of their 2014 dues;  41.2% (280) paid nothing ($0.00) towards their 2014 dues;  8% (45) 

have paid partial dues.  Please take seriously the responsibilities of Cathedral membership this year.  

 

WE NEED LECTORS – to proclaim Holy Scripture at Mass.   Please contact Bishop Bernard at 

570-343-6017 for inquiries into and details on this important ministry within the liturgies. 

 

FOOD PANTRY – Please bring canned fruit on Sunday, February 15th for the One Hot Meal 

Pantry.  Thank you for your continued support of this important project.  

 

GOOD QUESTION – "Teacher," Tommy asked in Sunday School, "I don't understand. You're 

always saying that 'the children of Israel did this' and 'the children of Israel did that.' Didn't the 

grownups ever do anything?" 

  
PLEASE REMEMBER – During these cold winter months, please remember the members of our 

parish in hospitals, nursing homes, or the homebound with cards, phone calls, visits & prayers. 

 

REQUIEM/HEALTH MASSES – For anyone who would like to schedule a Requiem Mass or 

for the health of a loved one or any other Mass, please contact the Rectory via phone or email. 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY – Feb 9 – Robert & Susan Niedzielski  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY – Feb 8 – Richard Sevensky; Feb 

9 – Jeanne Kowalski, Michael Gorgol; Feb 10 – Rodney 

Osterstrom, Marie Kirschenheiter; Feb 11 – Mary 

Kotula; Feb 12 – Eric Middleton, Michael Meleski; Feb 

14 – Susan Raub, Christine Ostroski, Donald Blackledge; 

 

FRIENDS IN THE HOSPITAL – February 7 – 

*Abington: Ann Kazmierczak; *Mt. View: Marie 

Marcinkowski – Paulette Wincovich; *Gino Merli: Ray 

Bojarski; *Wayne Woodlands: Ed Solosky; *St. Mary’s 

Villa: Clara Zlotowski,; *Lynwood: Dorothy Serovinski 
 

FRIENDS RECOVERING AT HOME – Amelia Liska 

– Mary Schuster – Mary Szajna – Art Schmidt Jr. – Ann 

Stets – Jean Cwynar – Leonard Wenzel – Josephine 

Kwiatkowski – Jeanne Kowalski - Romaine Thomas.  

Please pray for them. 

St. Stanislaus Cathedral 

www.saintstanislauspncc.org 
Email: Contact@SaintStanislausPNCC.org 

The First Parish of the Polish National Catholic Church 
529 East Locust St. Scranton, PA 18505 – Rectory 570-343-6017 

The Right Reverend Bernard J. Nowicki, DD, pastor – bishop@saintstanislauspncc.org 

The Reverend Janusz A. Lucarz, assistant pastor – frjanusz@saintstanislauspncc.org 

Peter Picerno, DMA – Organist / Director of Music 

Sexagesima Sunday 
February 8, 2015 

 

 
 

Mass: 7:30 am – Traditional Holy Mass Rite * 9:00 am – Contemporary Holy Mass 

Rite * 11:00 – Traditional Holy Mass Rite at Our Savior Chapel in Tripp Park 
 

TODAY – 9:00 am – Youth Mass including Cub Scouts, Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts 
 

Our Savior Chapel Annual Meeting following 11:00 mass. 

 

THIS WEEK’S LITURGIES 
Monday, February 9, 2015 

8:30 am – Sp. Ann Bonk by Joann 

Sydor & Family 

Tuesday, February 10 

8:30 am – Elementary School Mass 

Wednesday, February 11 

  8:30 am – Healing Mass 

Thursday, February 12 

  8:30 am – Mass of the day 

Friday, February 13 

  8:30 am – Elementary School Mass 

Saturday, February 14 

8:00 am – Sp. Helen Rowinski by 

John Cudo 

8:30 am – Sp. Barbara Stets by Jack 

Stets (anniversary of her death) & 

Sp. Mary Blakiewicz & Stanley 

Papecki by Family 

School Information Phone: 570-342-2224 
Principal LuAnn Kaszuba - 

Principal@saintstanislauspncc.org 
Website: ststanislauselementaryschool.org  

Parish Office –570-961-9231 –Youth Center:570-961-8364 
MariJane Stankowski: Parishchair@saintstanislauspncc.org 

Announcements: Bulletin@saintstanislauspncc.org 
Bills/Payments: Treasurer@saintstanislauspncc.org 
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